Mackenzie Valley :'

Review Board -

Note to File

EA0809-003
Tyhee NWT Corporation, Yellowknife Gold Project

Re: Online Access to the Developer’s Assessment Report- May 26, 2011

The Review Board has posted the Developer’s Assessment Report for Tyhee NWT
Corp.’s Yellowknife Gold Project to the online public registry for this environmental
assessment. This online digital version is divided into manageable file sizes and is
available on the Review Board'’s public registry at
http://www.reviewboard.ca/registry/. The Review Board can also provide CD
copies of the digital version of the DAR upon request.

The Review Board is still conducting a conformity check of the Developer’s
Assessment Report to determine the document’s adequacy of response to the
Review Board’s Terms of Reference for this development, and will post notification
on the public registry when the conformity check is complete.

Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to:
Paul Mercredi, Environmental Assessment Officer

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Email: pmercredi@reviewboard.ca

Sincerely,

Paul Mercredi
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board



